
EFPC of SNJ Nominations for 2023-2024 

Executive Officers 
 

The Estate and Financial Planning Council of Southern New Jersey is 

seeking nominations for an Executive Officer Position 

for the 2023-2024 term. 
 
 

If you are interested in serving as an Officer on the Executive Committee 

or if you would like to nominate a member, please submit your nomination 

via email or fax this form to the EFPC of SNJ office 

no later than Friday, April 14, 2023. 
 

Voting for the 2023-2024 Board of Trustees will be completed at the May 

18, 2023 meeting and installation of the elected Officers will take place at 

the 2023 Installation and Awards Dinner. 
 
 

Please consider getting involved and using your talents to benefit 

EFPCSNJ and the industry.  Self-nominations will be accepted. 
 
 

If there are any questions please feel free to contact Abby Murray 

at efpcsnjmbrsvcs@bowermanagementservices.com or 
856-795-0551. 

 
 

Member Nominated for Position of Secretary:    
 

 
 

Nominated by:    
 

 
(For additional information on the responsibilities of the EFPCSNJ Secretary position, please contact the EFPCSNJ office using the 
contact information below) 

 

Abby Murray 

Estate and Financial Planning Council of Southern New Jersey 

PO Box 460 

Collingswood, NJ 08108 

Phone: 856-795-0551 * Fax: 856-210-1619 

efpcsnjmbrsvcs@bowermanagementservices.com 

www.EFPCSNJ.org 
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